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Proposed sender: WFEHSB staff
Subject: Participation Requested: NEPHIP Survey

Dear NEPHIP Alumni and Mentors,

We invite you to participate in the National Environmental Public Health Internship Program Outcome Assessment Survey.

This survey will help us identify training needs and learn how well our fellowship programs prepare participants for work in environmental public health and benefit host organizations. Your feedback is tremendously important to help us improve the internship program, meet your training needs, and better serve participants and host sites.

To access the survey, click: [Link] 

The survey should take 10 minutes to complete. Your participation is completely voluntary. The surveys are anonymous, and your responses will be used only in aggregate and individual responses will not be identifiable.

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at [email] or [office phone]. 
 
Thank you, 
[WFEHSB staff]
[Division, Center and CDC affiliation]

